



SCOTTISH NATIONAL BLOOD TRANSFUSION SERVICE

Headquarters Unit Ellen's Glen Road Edinburgh EH17 7QT 031-664 2317

JDC/EP

12th April 1983

Mr D Haythornthwaite DHSS Medicines Division Caldicott School HITCHIN Herts.

Dear David

Donor Sessions at Prisons and Borstals

This matter was discussed at length by the SNBTS Directors at their meeting on the 29th March, 1983.

Opinion was strongly divided and it was not possible, at this time, to obtain a consensus view. Nevertheless, the Directors recognised that the problem would require further discussions and, to this end, Dr Brookes agreed to raise the matter at the next meeting of the UK Working Party which is currently reconsidering the whole question of donor selection and care etc..

Kindest regards,

Yours sincerely

John D Cash

Copy to:

Transfusion Directors

į	FRETIEN FRACTIONATION TOE				
	Receivred:	M 3	APR 100	\$	
	110 110: 24) it Maty.				
	A Tabler t)	/.rtio		-
	95		-file_		
l.	- 2 Min				-

" '